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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

As a lifelong resident of Whittier must implore you reconsider your plan to remove the trees
in uptown Whittier. Those trees are an iconic part of the “uptown Whittier” vibe and
experience. They also provide much needed shade to consumers during the hotter parts of
the year. It would be a mistake to get rid of them not to mention the construction
disturbance that will be caused during their removal. 

I do hope you’ll reconsider
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